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Dear Potential Sponsor,
I am contacting you regarding a possible contribution to the Sylvania Northview Engineering program. This contribution would enable our rocketry team to attend a competition in Black Rock, Nevada in which satellites are launched on high-powered rockets. This competition, S4 (Small Satellites for Secondary Students), is sponsored by NASA, Sonoma State University, and other notable organizations. 

Last year our team traveled to Great Plains, Virginia to compete in the Team America Rocketry Challenge National Finals. There were originally 813 teams in the TARC competition and we placed 3rd in the nation.  The top 25 teams were given the opportunity to write a proposal for the S4 competition. After writing a proposal regarding the migration patterns of North American birds, we were selected as one of the five teams to compete in the S4 competition. Subsequently, we are one of five teams in the country currently working on this prestigious project, and have every intention of winning this competition.

Our goal is to partner with local businesses who may have means to help us with travel expenses. By doing this, it would allow all students on the team to attend the competition without any potential financial strain. All contributions will go towards travel expenses, accommodations, food costs, as well as building materials. We would be grateful for all contributions, as they would significantly help our cause. As a sponsor, your company logo will be permanently displayed on the Nationally Ranked Supersonic Rocket. Your company logo will also be printed on our shirts and hats which we will wear during the competition and other local events covered by our media. Please visit our website at http://northviewengineering.weebly.com/.
Thank you for your time and consideration. 
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